
From: nirb info
To: Collins, Sarah
Cc: nirb info
Subject: NIRB: Follow up to Information Request Regarding the GN"s "Baker Lake Landfill Expansion" Project Proposal
Date: August 4, 2021 9:45:45 AM

Good day Sarah,
 
I’m just following up on the email from our Administration Department with respect to the
Government of Nunavut’s (GN) project proposal.  Are you able to complete the online application? If
not, there is an option to suspend the NIRB assessment until the information is available? There is no
penalty for suspension and you may re-engage with the NIRB at any time (up to three years).
 
If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact the NIRB’s Administrative
Department at info@nirb.ca or call direct at (867) 983-4605.
 
Best regards,
 
Cassel Kapolak
Environmental Administrator
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594
E-mail: info@nirb.ca
Web: www.nirb.ca
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